
Healthy Klamath Meeting 
February 22, 2018 
10:00am-11:00am 

Community Health Education Center 

In Attendance: Renea Wood (SLMC), Donna Rhoades (CHA), John Ritter (OIT), Valerie Franklin (SLMC), Jessie Hectocta 
(BZP), Aislyn Ukpik (KTH&FS), Lynda Daniel (KTH&FS), Erin Tecumseh (KTH&FS) John Bellon (City Parks), Amanda 
Blodgett (KOD), Signe Porter (KOD), Kyla Patty (KOD), Katherine Duarte (KCPH), Erin Schulten (KCPH), Robyn Pfeifer 
(KCPH) Jennifer Little (SLMC), Anne Hiller Clark (Klamath Promise), Cord Van Riper (CHA), Katherine Pope (SLMC), 
Tom Hottman (SLMC), Jennifer Volpi (OHSU/OIT), Marc Kane (KBSCC), Dr. Schute (CHA) 

Agenda Item Discussion Action Item 

Welcome 
 

  

Blue Zones Update 
(Jessie Hecocta) 
 

Worksites: they’ve met their metrics for 10 approved 
worksites! 
Tobacco committee: met their metrics 
Working with City and County schools- Stearns and Conger 
recently BZP approved 
Restaurants: met metrics 
Representatives from the other, new BZP communities in 
Oregon are in town visiting and learning 
Purpose workshops happening at the 7th Day Adventist church 
and through the Chamber of Commerce 
Working on the Safe Routes to Schools master plan. 
Submitted for consideration on an award for the Klamath Falls 
Online Market Place 

 

RWJF Culture of 
Health Opportunity 
brainstorm 
Public Health 
(15 minutes) 

We find out March 2nd if we make it to Phase 3 for the site visit. 
 

 
 
 
 

Community Health 
Assessment (CHA) 
Plan (Erin Schulten) 

We are in the process of working on the 2018 CHA and will be 
using the Mobilizing Action through Planning and Partnership 
(MAPP) framework.  
There are four assessments to be completed (community 
health status, local public health system, forces of change, 
community themes and strengths). Some data will be collected 
at the health fairs, some through online surveys.  
We anticipate finishing the CHA in July. 
 
After completing the CHA we will complete the Community 
Health Improvement Plan (CHIP), which is informed by what we 
find in the CHA.  We are asking HK partners to help with the 
prioritization aspect when selecting goals and objectives. We 
anticipate finishing the CHIP by Jan 2019 

If you receive an online 
survey PLEASE complete it 
and distribute as necessary. 

Updates from 
Community 
partners 
(10 minutes) 

Katherine Pope: The Protected Bike Lane Project was approved 
at City Council this week and construction should begin in May. 
Also the Diabetes Prevention Program is anticipated to launch 
in May 
 
Donna Rhoades: There is a universal social services referral 
called UpLift 
 
Renea Wood: The Child Hunger Coalition is gearing up for this 

 
 
 
 



year’s Park and Play in partnership with OIT’s Population 
Health Management program. Also the Food Policy Council is 
conducting a food needs assessment, which is being led by the 
Food Bank. Looking at providers, agriculture, access to food 
etc.  
 
John Bellon: Please attend the next City Council worksession on 
March 5th where they’ll be discussing smokefree parks and the 
11th street downtown park. Come support! 

Next Meeting: May 17, 2018 

 


